
St Felim’s National School 

 
 

Leiter, Bailieborough, Co. Cavan A82 CX30 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on 11 September 2025.  

• The Board warmly welcomes all our pupils back to school, especially our twenty-eight new Junior Infants 

and two new pupils who have joined other classes. We also extend a special welcome to all new families 

joining our school community. There are currently one hundred and eighty-seven pupils enrolled in our 

school. 

 

• The following reports were presented to the board: 

o A Child Protection Oversight Report  

o A Treasurers Report 

o A Principal’s Report  

 

• The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 

o Swimming Policy- available of our website here 

o Droichead Policy 

 

• The Board of Management also approved the following: 

o Five Year School Development Plan 2025-2030 

o 2025-2026 School Action Plan 

o BOM Annual Report 23.24 – available on our website here 

 

• We are delighted to welome our new teachers Tomás Cooney, Néamh McCooey and Hannah Fitzsimons to 

the school community and the return of Mrs. Jean Brennan to our SNA team.  

• The school will be closed on Friday, 24th October, due to the presidential elections. 

• Parent Teacher Meetings are scheduled to take place on Tuesday 21 October and Wednesday 22 October. 

The school will close early on Tuesday 21 to facilitate the start of the meetings. Further details will be 

communicated on Aladdin.  

• The next meeting of the board will take place in October. 

Yours sincerely,  

Eilís Keegan 
Secretary to B.O.M 

 

Roll No. 18564W 
Charity No: 20109967 

Principal: Mrs. Eilís Keegan 
Deputy Principal: Mrs. Patrice Clarke  
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